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Closure of Chester Road at Grindon - 29-
31 March

From 29 until 31 March 2017, Chester Road will be closed from Sevenoaks
Drive/Grindon roundabout eastwards in both directions, between 8am and
6pm each day.

Services 2, 2A and 78 will not be able to serve bus stops between Sevenoaks
Drive and Greenwood Road roundabouts, so please use stops on Greenwood
Road or Sevenoaks Drive.
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